
Dear colleagues, 
 
I ask you all to consider choosing me again as one of your councilors during this cycle. As most 
of you are aware -- I've been an active NCCEP leader since 2007. I was on the NCCEP BOD for a 
number of years, was past NCCEP president and have been an ACEP councilor since 2011. 
 
I enjoy the camaraderie and lively discussions -- and now the mentoring of younger NCCEP 
members. As such, I ask the current NCCEP BOD to consider my re-appointment. 
 
I am still very interested in serving the college and continuing to represent NC emergency 
physicians. I have been a regular past participant at LAC, CEMC, and ACEP Scientific Assembly. 
Most recently, I have been representing all of us on the NC MCAC (Medical Care Advisory 
Committee) and as a CCH (Carolina Complete Health) board member. 
 
Thanks for your consideration of my candidacy.  
  
Best, 
  
Steve 
 
 
Stephen A. Small, MD, MBA, FACEP 
President / CEO 
Mid-Atlantic Emergency Medical Associates (MEMA) 
 


